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From the President
Dear Chesapeake Music Donors and Patrons,

Each year as I review the draft of our annual report, 
I am overwhelmed with gratitude by the generous 
supporters that keep the music playing. Our 
organization’s vitality depends on the commitment 
of its community, and your response both sustains 
and helps us fulfill our mission. During the 2022–
2023 season, your contributions and the efforts of 

our many volunteers and artist housing hosts supported more concerts, 
funded new educational programs, and invigorated our traditional activities. 

We introduced our Interlude concert series, five separate performances 
between October 2022 and July 2023, to emphasize musical variety. One 
concert featured an established string quartet, one highlighted young 
rising stars, one a saxophone quartet and finally, two jazz ensembles. We 
were gratified by the enthusiastic audience response to the series, with 
several sold-out performances.

We launched a successful in-school music program in cooperation with 
Talbot County Public Schools. The Kaleidoscope Quartet, four conservatory 
graduates, trained as educators, were in residence for two days at the 
Chapel District and White Marsh Elementary schools, concluding with a free 
family concert at the Ebenezer Theater. Teachers, school administrators, and 
most importantly, students, embraced the program. The quartet returned to 
the schools this fall, with residencies already scheduled for 2024.

The 38th Chamber Music Festival, the linchpin of our programs, offered 
two weeks of memorable music in early June. Several musicians enjoyed 
their Festival debut and we look forward to their return. Each week, an 
established string quartet was part of the concert programs. The Festival 
was met with robust approval from both the audience and our supporters.

We are proud of what Chesapeake Music accomplished this past year. It 
could not have happened without your support, and we hope you agree 
that your contributions and in kind support have been put to good use in 
bringing high-quality music to the Eastern Shore. 

I thank each of you for your contribution and encourage you to respond to 
our Annual Appeal.

Barry Koh
President, Chesapeake Music

Current Board of Directors

Barry Koh, President		
Mariana Lesher, Vice President	
Jess Haberman, Treasurer 
Elizabeth Koprowski, Secretary	
Anne Moran, Member-at-Large	

Kae Dakin
Nancy Larson
Walda Roseman 
Kent Schwab
Edgar Smith 
Anna Snow 
 
Directors Emeriti
Michael Bracy
Anna Larkin
Arnold Lerman
Chloe Pitard

Artistic Directors
Catherine Cho
Marcy Rosen

Staff
Margaret Enloe-North 
Interim Executive Director

Jane Copple 
Assistant to the Executive Director

Thank you to our volunteer  
Program Chairs who ensure the  
success of our stellar events.

Susan Koh, Interlude Concert

Anne Moran & Nancy Larson,  
Chamber Music Competition

Edgar Smith, YouthReach (Interim)

Anna Snow, Chamber Music Festival

For more information, visit our 
website chesapeakemusic.org or  
call our office at 410-819-0380.
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Thank You!
We are deeply grateful to all our 
donors whose financial and in-kind 
support made our programming a 
success during our last fiscal year. We 
have made every effort to ensure the 
following information is accurate.

MAESTRO: $5,000 and above
The Paul M. Angell Foundation
Jocelyn and George Eysymontt
Elizabeth Koprowski
Arnold Lerman
Maryland State Arts Council
Chloe and David	 Pitard
Ellen and Norman Plummer
Mary Ann Schindler
Talbot County Arts Council
Van Strum Foundation
Hanna and Peter Woicke

VIRTUOSO: $2,000 to $4,999
Benson and Mangold Real Estate
Laurence L. Driggs III
Fran and Richard Favretto
Susan and Barry Koh
Anna Larkin
Nancy Larson
Lyn and Andy McCormick
Maxine Whalen Millar
Harold Quayle
The Ira and Edgra Ringler Family 		
	 Foundation
James and Majorie Robfogel
Joyce and Benjamin Schlesinger
Dr. Joseph and Dixie Schulman
Nicki and Kent Schwab
Susan Silver
Al and Eleanor Smith
Edgar and Andy	Smith
Anna and Gilbert Snow
Carolyn and Charles Thornton
Rosemary and Sam Trippe
Lily and John Waterston
C. Frances Weems

BRAVO: $1,000 to $1,999
Judith and Robert Amdur
Elizabeth Anderson and Edward Delaney
Ella and Michael Bracy
Kyung and Young Cho
Lin and Stephen R. Clineburg
Kae and Donald	Dakin
Sylvia Garrett
Richard and Susan Granville
Lana W.	Harding
Martha F. Horner
Elizabeth and Garrett Layton
Mariana and Pete Lesher
The Isabel and David Mahalick 
	 Foundation, Inc.
Catherine C. McCoy
Anne Moran
Walda Roseman
Marcy Rosen
Jack and Susan Stoltz
Holly Thomas
Phillip and Irmy Webster	

Kaleidoscope

Current Board of Directors

Barry Koh, President		
Mariana Lesher, Vice President	
Jess Haberman, Treasurer 
Elizabeth Koprowski, Secretary	
Anne Moran, Member-at-Large	

Kae Dakin
Nancy Larson
Walda Roseman 
Kent Schwab
Edgar Smith 
Anna Snow 
 
Directors Emeriti
Michael Bracy
Anna Larkin
Arnold Lerman
Chloe Pitard

Artistic Directors
Catherine Cho
Marcy Rosen

Staff
Margaret Enloe-North 
Interim Executive Director

Jane Copple 
Assistant to the Executive Director

Thank you to our volunteer  
Program Chairs who ensure the  
success of our stellar events.

Susan Koh, Interlude Concert

Anne Moran & Nancy Larson,  
Chamber Music Competition

Edgar Smith, YouthReach (Interim)

Anna Snow, Chamber Music Festival
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RisingStars

ENCORE: $500 to $999
Anonymous
Suzanne Brigham Residential Design
Marian and James Brodsky
Brett Clifford
Marlene and Philip Feldman
Robert Fogarty
Carol and William D. Gordean
Jess and Judith Haberman
Delia and Marvin Lang
Laser Letters
John and Patricia Malin
Chris Maynard and 
	 Robert Sommerlatte
Linda Millette
Penelope Proserpi
James Reed
Diane L.	Rohman
Lois and Henry Small
Paul and Karen Tolzman
Antoine and Emily van Agtmael
Diane Walsh				  
 

APPLAUSE: $300 to $499
Catherine and Thomas Alspach
Patricia	Barbis
Madeleine Cohen
Evan Hillebrand
Maggi and Bob Mooney
Jeffrey and Sandra Quartner
Joyce Schlesinger

TUTTI: $150 to $299
Barrie and Mara	Abrams
Joan Allison
Walter Atha
Jay	 Baraff
Brian and Elisabeth Barnes
Lois Campbell
Ronya and David Driscoll
Marc Ebersberger

William and Judith Geoghegan
Peter and Rita Gross
Tom and Cathy Hill
Carolyne Hyde
Pam Jana
Michael	Kannen
Steven Kesler
Wonhee	 Kim
Herbert	Levy
Arna and Alan Mickelson
Tony and Cammy Passarella
Betsy and Chuck Petty
Paula and Robert Rasera
Alison and Arnold Richman
Susan and Murray Sarubin
Joanne Shipley
Steven Van Order

Randall Goosby, Zhu Wang, Natalie Loughran	
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RisingStars ChamberMusicFestival
FRIEND: Up to $149	
Simon Arnstein and Joan Levy
Tristan Arthur
Ryan Asprion
Baleigh Chase
Joyce Bell
Jeanne and Bruce Bernard
David Bernstein
Dr. Virginia Blatchley
Bob and Dellie Brell
Suzanne and Stephen Brigham
James and Mary	Campbell
Lee Cantaffa
William	Carpenter
Rolchelle Chase
Katherine Christensen
Lisa and Kevin Connors
Susan and Stephen Creyke
James and Betty	 Crothers
Joan Crowley
Saleena Dakin
Michael Davis

Nevin Dawson
Greta Dent
Tom Ettinger
Elaine Friedman
Gordon and Sally Fronk
Katherine Gillespie
Lisa Harrington
Barbara and Stephen Hayes
Heron Point of Chestertown
Rabbi Peter Hyman
Cal and Marion Jackson
Gayle Jayne
Jane Karadbil
Mary and Jerome Kinney
Forest Hansen and Valarie Lamont
Linda Laramy
Annie and Didier Leconte
Ronald and Annabel Lesher
Ann Lingelbach
Claire Liversidge
Londonderry on the Tred Avon
Germaine and Thomas Louis
Molly Malkus

Gregory Miller
Richard Morris
Laura Mueller
Denise and Arthur Murr
Frederick Panico
Cynthia	Reed
William G. M. Ritchie
Rochard and Jean Ann Rittermann
Iris Robertson
Wendy Roth
Sarah and Ken Sadler
Arshak and Taline Sarrafian
Lisa Schertler
Beverly Shea
Urban Smith
Dr. Eva Smorzaniuk and Phil Dietz
Amy and Eric Steward
James and Denise Stockton
Karen Wald
Lucille and Ronald Weber
Terry and Bill Witowsky
Bernhard Witter
Melanie and Timothy Young
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Jazz

Chesapeake Music brings renowned 
musicians to delight, engage and surprise 

today's audiences, and educate, inspire 
and develop tomorrow's.

In Kind Contrbutions
We continue to be especially 
grateful to Paul and Joanne 
Prager for providing Chesapeake 
Music with our forever home in 
the Ebenezer Theater. 

Cal Jackson Photography
Ben Jensen, Dr. Computer
Janet Pfeffer

Concert Ushers
Suzanne Carly
Janet DiNapoli
Peggy Ford
Carol Harrison
Karen Kaludis
Anna Lesher
Dave Moore
Susan Moore
Gale Shehan
David Stevens
Valerie Sypula
Ellen Wile

Artists’ Hosts
Loretta Blume
Anne-Marie Cordingly and Bill Hinman
Kae and Don Dakin
Alden Firth
Busy Graham
Rita and Peter Gross
Scott and Courtney Kane
Jean and Robert Konopacz
Elizabeth Koprowski
John and Patricia Malin
Lee Phillips
Chloe and David Pitard
Al and Eleanor Smith
Edgar and Andy Smith
Dr. Eva Smorzaniuk and Phil Dietz
Carolyn and Charles Thornton
Hanna and Peter Woicke			

Endowments:
The Martha and Harold Quayle 
	 Piano Chair
The Ella and Michael Bracy 
	 Cello Chair
The Arnold Lerman Gold Prize

Mary Halvorsen Concert

Below, left to right: Daniel Phillips, 
Randall Goosby, Catherine Cho, 
Todd Phillips, Liz Koprowski
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ChamberMusic Competition
21st Century Fund: 
Founders Club
The 21st Century Fund, under 
professional management, gives us a 
capital base that allows us to begin 
each program year with an
income stream from the Fund. We 
wish to recognize, and especially 
thank, those who over the years have 
provided major support for
the 21st Century Fund.

Anonymous (2)
Ella & Mike Bracy
Mary & James Campbell
Marcy C. & F. Lewis
Carlisle Esther & Harris Cooperman
Joan & C. Paul Cox, II
Harry Feinberg
Robert Feinberg

Sonia & Joseph Herson
Mary Agnes & Raymond Jones
Elizabeth & Claude Koprowski
Zena & Arnold Lerman
Linda & Paul Makosky
Ann & Rush Moody, Jr.
Penelope & Sergio Proserpi
Phoebe & Robert Reynolds
Audrey & James Rooney
Edgra & Ira Ringler
Alice Ryan
Ruth & Donald Saff
Robert Sharp, II
Barbara & Michael Smilow
Carolyn & Charles Thornton
Margaret & Dick Welch
Leslie Westbrook & Paolo Frigerio
Carl Williams
The A.T. and Mary H. Blades Foundation
The Byers Foundation
The Nathan and Suzanne Cohen Fund

William Hill Manor
PNC
Wye Financial & Trust
The Seraph Foundation
St. John Foundation
The Aubrey “Dick” Walker Trusts,  
	 Jane Osgatharp, Trustee

Legacy Society
Our Legacy Society includes 
supporters who have remembered 
us in their estate planning.  We are 
deeply honored by their generosity! To 
learn more or to make an enduring gift 
to Chesapeake Music, please contact 
our offices. 

Harry Feinberg
Robert Reynolds
The Aubrey “Dick” Walker Trust, 
	 Jane Osgatharp, Trustee

Aero Quartet



PO Box 461
Easton, MD 21601

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

Events
YouthReach Program: TCPS Residencies
Kaleidoscope Quartet
October 5–6, 2023

Interlude Concert: Abeo String Quartet
October 7, 2023

CM Circle of Friends Event with  
Tara Helen O’Connor & June Han
October 22, 2023

Salute to Don Buxton
December 10, 2023

YouthReach Program:  
TCPS Residencies Kaleidoscope Quartet
February 23–24, 2024

Interlude Concert: Ensemble 132 Concert
March 10, 2024

Chesapeake International Chamber Music 
Competition for Young Professionals
April 13, 2024

National Symphony Orchestra featuring  
Randall Goosby, Kennedy Center
May 19, 2024  (Pending)

Chesapeake Chamber Music Festival
June 7–15, 2024

Interlude Concert: Steven Phillip Harvey Octet
July 20, 2024

Interlude Concert: Isadore String Quartet
September 28, 2024

for year
2023–2024


